Rebecca Drummond

My home flooded in 2017 and I believe the proposed best management practices do very little to
help control sediment pollution from mines in the Lake Houston area. The proposed practices do
not address the discharge of sediment laden

Water that leads to sediment pollution. The BMP's also does not address Pit capture which is an
ongoing problem in Lake Houston. The blockage of the diversion ditch in the Kingwood area from
sediment is a serious problem that contributes to dangerous flooding. Please address the real
problems that are causing flooding in the Lake Houston area.



